
Chicks in school! 
This week we have been watching the Reception eggs 
hatch and meeting the baby chicks! 

We all had chance to go to see the eggs in the 
incubator and think about who or what was in them. 

In class we kept the live stream on our interactive 
white board so that we could check in with them 
whenever we wanted to. 

Then, on Friday, we had the best time as the 10 
chicks came to spend the morning with us in nursery. 
We all got to hold them and watch as they played. 

What a magical week it has been! 
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